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Submission: Please keep the Opal fare for pensioners/seniors at an affordable level. This fare is widely used by older people
to enable them to go out of their homes to avoid loneliness and isolation. It is very important to keep this available to older
people a lot of whom are struggling with high power bills and cost of living without having the worry of this fare being beyond
their means. Last time you tried raise this fare seniors were very upset and troubled. Please do not do this to us again.





